
 

Friends Of The Flitch Green Academy 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to start by saying a huge thank you to all of those who have supported us so 
far this academic year, we have continued to raised lots of funds and we hope you and your 
children have enjoyed all of the events to date. 
 
When a new committee was voted in last March, it took some time for everything to be 
handed over. Along with this, we have had lots of problems throughout our first year with 
banks and certain platforms we use to function as a PTA, all of which, has been out of our 
control. For these reasons, we have had to cancel/postpone several events and we 
apologise if this has caused any disappointment. 
 
We want you to know, that as a committee, we are 100% dedicated to running fun events for 
all the children and their families, whilst raising as much money as we can to support the 
school in delivering the best education with the best facilities. 
 
Moving forward, we are now in a much better position to continue to fundraise and hold more 
fun events! 
 
So far this year, the FFG have supplied/funded the following – 
 

• Planetarium Visit 
• Easter Eggs 
• Phonics Books, Dictionaries, Theasaurus’ and Atlas’ 
• SATs Breakfast 
• Greenhouse for Forest School (Watch this space as we are working closely with Mrs 

Knightbridge to make Forest School the best it can possibly be!) 
 
We will be holding a second hand uniform sale along with a cake sale (please see below 
dates as a few of these have had to be postponed) on Thursday 16th July, if you need any 
uniform before this date please email us and we will see if we have what you need. 
 
Unfortunately, holding second hand uniform sales has been a lot of effort previously due to 
the way in which we have to store the uniform, we also do not always have the volunteers 
needed. We have a new shed and have been looking to get this up and running as a shop 
so we can sell uniform on a more regular basis, if you know anyone who would be willing to 
help us with insulation and installing racking/rails please get in touch! 
 
We will continue to post any updates within ParentMail and the Newsletter for the upcoming 
events and we look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at Flitch Fest! 
 
Jo, Alissa and FFG Committee. 
 



Cake Sale Dates. 

Friday 7th June – Venus, Saturn & Jupiter 

Friday 5th July – Sun & Moon 

Friday 26th July – Pluto & Mercury (School finishes at 1.00pm) 

Sports Day – Wednesday 19th June 2024! 

This year the FFG have arranged for Barista Boy and CM6 ICES to attend Sports Day! They 
will both be present throughout the day selling hot drinks, ice creams and hot food so no 
need to worry about bringing a picnic and keeping it cool! 

Both have taken time out of their day to make Sports Day more enjoyable for the whole 
school so please support their small business’ and show your appreciation for their 
willingness to make Sports Day 2024 the best yet! 

Other News – 

Krispy Kreme Doughnut Fundraising – Please see below poster for our next fundraising 
event where you can purchase the famous and delicious Krispy Kreme Doughnuts! Please 
purchase these via pta-events.co.uk/FFG from 6am tomorrow morning! Orders must be 
made by Thursday 6th June at Midnight for collection after school on Friday 14th June. 

Flitch Fest - tickets will go live after half-term, we will send the link out via ParentMail but 
please keep an eye on our social media platforms. 

Quiz Night – we have made the difficult decision to postpone our upcoming Quiz Night on 
26th June until after the children return in September, we apologise for this but we will ensure 
the next quiz is even better than the last! 

Other Events – We will ensure we hold a Boot Sale next academic year, as we 
unfortunately had to cancel our last one and lots more disco’s, non-uniform days and other 
events! 

 @friends_of_the_fga     Friends of The Flitch Green Academy / FFG 

ffg@flitchgreen.net 
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